
June 26, 2023

Cowichan Watershed Board Update – Cowichan Weir & Xwulqw’selu Planning 
Process



Cowichan Weir

a) Current Conditions
• Difficult summer ahead
• Tough decisions and conversations
• Crofton curtailment beginning July 1
• Crisis provides leverage

b) Ownership Licensing process
• Ongoing negotiations 3 options still on the table
• Leadership meeting Friday June 30th

• Working hard to find an outcome that ensures a 
sustainable water future
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•G2G signed

•G2G and Planning Teams formed

•First Workshop June 15

•Watershed tour June 16

•Community Advisory table to be formed over the 
summer
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Xwulqw’selu-Koksilah WSP
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Questions or Comments?


